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SUPPLEMENTARY QUESTIONS
To the Director of Public Prosecutions

1. Inyour evidence (transcript page 11) you stated that the correspondence from the
Ombudsman to you or your Office seeking advice on possible criminal chatges atising
from Operation Prospect did not refer to or mention Deputy Commissioner Kaldas by
name ot position. Will you provide the cortespondence from the Ombudsman to this
Committee?

Answer: The question is based on an incotrect premise. On page 11 I stated that the
correspondence from me to the Attorney General on 12 December 2014 and February
2015 did not refer to Deputy Commissioner Kaldas by name. I attach those two lettets. I
ask that the correspondence be treated confidentially.

2. Inyour evidence (transcript page 10) you stated that you wrote to the ptevious Attorney
General, Mr Hazzard, in November 2014 and February 2015 regarding the request for
advice from the Ombudsman. Did that correspondence refer to or mention Deputy

Commissioner Kaldas by name or position? Will you provide that cortespondence to this
Committee?

Answer: Correspondence attached. They ate letters teferred to in question 1 above. There was
no mention of Deputy Commissioner Kaldas by name.

3. Did the correspondence received by you or your Office from Treasury refer to or mention
Deputy Commissioner Kaldas by name or position?

Answer: No.

4. Will you provide that correspondence from Treasury to this Committee?

Answer: Attached. I ask that the correspondence be treated confidentially.

5. What was the money allocation by Treasury to the Office of the DPP for the provision of
advice to the office of the Ombudsman regarding possible chatges arising from Operation

Prospect?

Answer: See Treasury letter refetred to in question 4.
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Answers to questions on notice

Page 11: The MOU was entered into on 6* May 2015.

Page 13: Attached are 2 letters from me to the Attorney General. As suggested by Mr Shoebridge
at page 13, I ask that the correspondence be treated confidentially. (See letters as referred to in
supplementary questions 1-2).

Page 14: No mention of the MOU in cortespondence with the Attorney General.

Page 14: I asked Mr Mark Tedeschi QC whether he had leaked any information about receipt of
a btief in Operation Prospect to the media. He answered, No I did not.

I asked Mr John Pickering SC whether he had leaked any information about receipt of a brief in
Operation Prospect to the media. He answered, No I did not.

I emailed (as he is on leave) Mr Daniel Noll and asked whether he had leaked any information
about receipt of a brief in Operation Prospect to the media. He answered, No I did not.

I asked Ms Fiona Parsonage whether she had leaked any information about receipt of a brief in
Operation Prospect to the media. She answered, No I did not.



